
PRESS RELEASE  

PRESS RELEASE No.07/2022                                                               Date : 23.03.2022 

DUE TO INTERCONNECTION WORKS IN NERKUNDRAM WATER SUPPLY SCHEME 
AT POONAMALLEE HIGH ROAD THERE WILL BE NO WATER SUPPLY IN AREA-VII 

ON 25.03.2022 FROM 10.00 AM TO 8.00 PM 

 

 CMWSS Board has proposed to take up interconnection work with 1900 mm dia 

MS transmission main with 500 mm dia conveying main at Poonamallee High Road for 

“Water Supply Scheme to Nerkundram”.  In view of the above, the piped water supply to 

Ambathur Ward No.87 to 93 will be stopped from 10.00 AM to 8.00 PM on 25.03.2022. 

 Hence, the Public are requested to store sufficient quantity of water well in 

advance.  They may also contact the Area Engineer in the following number for the supply 

of water through mobile water tankers for urgent requirements. 

 Area Engineer – VII (Ambathur), Cell No.8144930907 

 

Issued by : Joint Director / Public Relations Manager 
  Metro Water Board 


